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ENFORCEMENT CONSULTANTS REPORT ON MARINE PLANNING 

The Enforcement Consultants (EC) have reviewed the documents pertaining to Agenda Item C.4, 
Marine Planning, and have the following comments.  

The EC does not have a preference on which Marine Planning Advisory Body (MPAB) option the 
Council chooses.  However, should the Council select Option C, the EC recommends the MPAB 
follow the liaison model using the existing enforcement consultants.  If Option C with only one 
Enforcement seat is selected, the EC recommends that Mr. Chris German be assigned as primary 
and LT. Lelea Lingo as the alternate. 
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